New Year’s Message from Holmwood Past Students’ Association IEB President
Fellow Alumni,

As we come to the close of another year and welcome the new, may you, your families and loved ones be richly blessed.  The International Executive Board (IEB) implores you to use this time to reflect on the past year, to use this opportunity to protect the future by pooling your positive energies to achieve the success that we desire.
I am using this medium to thank all chapter members and individuals for your support over the past year.  It is through your generousity that we can make a difference in the lives of those we continue to serve.  We experienced a very challenging year but amidst the disappointments, failed expectations and negative experiences, there were measures of success for which we must be grateful.  Let us utilize the lessons learnt to propel us into the New Year.

As we evaluate our involvement, there is the indication for a shift in momentum.  Holmwood has silently prepared us for our career paths, academic foundations and skills for our current responsibilities, the future promotional prospects and successes that we anticipate and the wonderful bonds and friendships we enjoy.

Together, let us help to diversify our way of thinking and our actions to become more solution oriented.  Let us inject a degree of logic that is forceful and brings results.  Let us help Holmwood Technical High School to embark on a new vision of change and positive leadership.  Get involved, reach out and connect with us as we work together to offer a challenging and stimulating environment to make a positive impact on the minds and the lives of the students and staff as an enduring investment in their life-long learning.

 We promise to continue to set high standards and command good results, we will not settle for less.  We pray that the New Year will present many opportunities for us to intensify our efforts, collaborate and strengthen our mission. Get involved in your own way.  Anticipate great accomplishments in 2015 and do your part to make it happen:
What have we done?

What can we do?

What will we do?

How will we maintain the viability of Holmwood as a successful organization?

We all have something important to contribute.  Many of us do not have financial resources but we are richly blessed in other ways and there are many opportunities to contribute – time, skills, positive thoughts and ideas, mentoring, assisting with fundraising and other developmental activities.  Assume a leadership role and help to make a difference.
There is a new profile of students entering Holmwood with the entry of Grade Six Achievement Test (GSAT) students.  This means we now have students who are younger and more fragile.  This therefore, intensifies the need for our support.  We cannot fail them.
Let’s stay together, work together and achieve together.
Violet D. Griffith,

President.
